
 

After School Program (ASP) Student/Family Scholarship Application 

The Cobb Schools Foundation is pleased to offer scholarships to students who need financial assistance 
to attend ASP in a Cobb County School District school.  Scholarships are awarded up to $200 per family. 
 

Only a School Social Worker, ASP Director or Principal may complete the application for the student 
in-need.  Please do not give this application to a parent to complete.  A scholarship review committee 
will meet monthly to review applications received.  Notification of acceptance will be directed to the 
email listed on the application.  Funds will be made payable to the School ASP, and take two weeks to 
process.  Scholarships are awarded as long as funds are available.  The scholarship review committee 
reviews applications on the 15th of the month with scholarships awarded on the 30th of the month. 
 

All applications should be sent to: 
Cobb Schools Foundation 

Attn:  ASP Scholarship 
514 Glover St. 

Marietta, GA 30060 
Fax 678-594-7061 

 

Contact Name:                                                                 Date: 

Position within school:                                                   Phone: 

Email:  

School: 

School Address: 

Principal Name:                                                               Principal Signature: 

Describe Individual/Family Need: 

 

 

 

 

Number of children to benefit:         Amount requested:  $                                  (not to exceed $200) 

Name to be used for reference in payment to ASP Program:                                            No Last Names 

Itemized Total of cost of Need: 

 

For Cobb Schools Foundation Use Only: 

Approved:  Yes     Not        Amount Approved:                              Date Received: 

ASP Committee Representative:                                                     Date Reviewed: 

Foundation Director Initials:                                                             Date Processed: 

 


